
 
 

   

   
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 17, 2024  
 

 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
THE CITY OF INDIAN ROCKS BEACH POLLING LOCATION HAS CHANGED 

 
 

For this year’s General Election on November 5, the polling location has changed due to 
damages to the Indian Rocks Beach City Auditorium from Hurricane Helene. 

 
The Indian Rocks Beach City Auditorium will not be used. 

 
Indian Rocks Beach Residents will vote at: 

 
Belleair Beach City Hall 

444 Causeway Boulevard, 
Belleair Beach, FL 33786 

 
Voting Hours: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 
More information can be found at Pinellas County Supervisor of Elections. 

https://www.votepinellas.gov/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF INDIAN ROCKS BEACH 
727.595.2517 City Hall 

“WORKING TOGETHER”   
www.indian-rocks-beach.com 

City of Indian Rocks Beach 
1507 Bay Palm Boulevard, Indian Rocks Beach, Florida 33785 

www.indian-rocks-beach.com 

http://www.indian-rocks-beach.com/
http://www.indian-rocks-beach.com/
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